
I will like to give my feedback as a consumer. I think this will be a good policy change 
towards the right direction in my opinion. 
 
1. On free gift in exchange for longer contract esp high speed broadband 
I am of the opinion that this shd be stopped immediately. with more and more 
companies offering flexible working arrangement, these companies are subsidising 
the employees' broadband payment. These individuals naturally opted for expensive 
with free gifts such as laptops, xbox, LCD TVs. This unnaturally inflates the broadband 
prices and affects our competitive edge in terms of cost to the MNCs and local 
enterprises. I think we shd not gain free gifts in the expense of companies, this must 
and shd be stopped immediately in order to stop this unhealthy phenomenon. 
 
2. On pro-rated penalty for terminating telco contract early  
I think this is a more fair system and encourage more competition among the telcos. 
 
Best Regards, 
Thian Chong Chi (Mr) 


